
How we are preparing for the eclipse. 

The solar eclipse is only 25 days away! With the expected high 
volume of people coming to the area viewing this spectacular 
event, the water company has prepared for emergency 
situations that may occur, such as power outages etc. We have 
made sure parts are on hand for most of our common repairs 
and have filled the generator at well #5 in case of any power 
outages.  Arrangements have been made for extra fuel in the 
case of an extended power outage.  We do ask that everyone 
please try to conserve water if we do happen to have an 
extended power outage. The Crooked River Ranch Water Co 
staff will be on call 24 hours starting the weekend before the 
eclipse. This will allow for quick response for any emergency 
needs. 

Our office will be closed on August 21st the day of the eclipse. 
With the large amount of people expected in the area, we feel 
it is important that we do not open the office and allow our 
staff to stay home. Once again staff will be available for any 
emergency situations. 

There will be no Newsletter in August. 

We have made the decision to only publish our newsletter 5 
times a year from here forward. There will not be a newsletter 
with your August statement. The schedule will be as follows; 
January, April, July September and October. You may still find 
bulletins with your statement with important information that 
the water company would like to share with the members on 
the months without newsletters. 
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Next Scheduled Board Meeting 

Annual Meeting 

August 19th, 2017 

Located at MacPherson Park 

Following the HOA Meeting 
Meeting locations are accessible to persons with disabilities 

2018 begins the next phase of our backflow prevention program.  

Starting in the spring of 2018, we will require properties without backflow prevention assembly to have CRRWC 
install one at the owners expense.  We require that every property have a backflow assembly at the street to 
prevent any potential contamination.  These assemblies must be installed by our staff as part of a 2013 rule with 
the PUC (Public Utilities Commission).  

We are encouraging anyone that would like to get ahead of the program and have theirs installed this year to 
contact our office. You may make a one time payment or sign up for the 12 month interest free payment plan.  

The Public Utilities Commission rule on this matter can be found in entirety can be found on the front page of 
our website at CRRWater.com 

Two Water Company Board 
Positions to be filled this fall.   

For the upcoming fall board election there are 
4 applicants: 

 James (Jim) Hussey 

 James (Archie) McCawley 

 Tim Pope 

 Nathan (Nate) Russell 

Their statements can be located on the gold 
bulletin that is in with your bill.  They will also 
be given the opportunity to speak at the 
annual meeting on August 19th. 

   

Applicants listed alphabetically by last name.  

http://www.crrwater.com/

